
Messages From Non-Attendees 
 
"Exciting if someone remembered me as a little girl. We're a special 
group of people & Daria & Pieter are incredible to bring Camp Ohio 
to life! I'll probably never meet any of you but love & admire you 
because of what we shared back then! And thank you, Daria, for 
being the catalyst in such a worthy & memorable project. What a 

legacy to leave in memory of your father!! Warmest hugs.” Marianna 
Schumylowych Gillilan of USA 
 
"Unfortunately I won't be able to make the journey! Have fun, make 
new friends and enjoy trading stories of our loved ones! I hope to 
one day be there."   Joseph Ditch of England 
 
"It's pleasing that connections were made for several people. It 
appears that none of the Estonians were able to be contacted. 

Maybe in the future."  Maret Blue of Australia 
 
"Sorry I won't be able to make it as I can't get the time off work then 

(I am a teacher). I hope the reunion goes well!" Alexander Mitlehner 
of England 
 
"A difficult time in the last months, and unable to attend, but 

wishing you a successful event..." Olga Karwowski of USA 


